
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  
Sent: Tuesday, 13 March 2018 11:34 AM 
To: Katrina Murphy 
Cc: AMOD; Chambers - Catanzariti VP 
Subject: RE: Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 - Dental Hygienists Association 
of Australia  

 
Dear Ms Murphy, 
 
We refer to your below request and confirm that the Vice President has granted the extension to 
close of business Monday 19 March 2018. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Alyce Lia 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1926 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
From: Katrina Murphy [mailto:katrina@kmir.com.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 13 March 2018 10:47 AM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 
Subject: RE: Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 - Dental Hygienists Association 
of Australia  

 
Dear Alyce,  
 
I am writing to advise that Dr Mel Hayes (CEO of DHAA) and I will be attending the conciliation on 
Thursday at 9.30am in Melbourne, in person.   
 
There may be some opportunity to reach agreement on outstanding items of concern to the DHAA 
at that conciliation, and on that basis we would respectfully seek an extension until Monday 19 
March 2018, for our final written submission.   
 
Regards, 
Katrina Murphy 
Managing Director 
Katrina Murphy Industrial Relations Pty Ltd 
Tel. (07) 3266 3186 Fx: (07) 3266 1596 
0419 325 954 
PO Box 786, Nundah QLD 4012 
www.kmir.com.au 
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